
The construction permit for this facility expires on June 18, 2018.  There currently is a freeze on 

the processing of minor modification LPTV station applications.  It is respectfully requested that 

the Commission waive the freeze with respect to this application.  The application proposes 

facilities at the same location as that authorized in its outstanding construction permit, but at a 

reduced height and a reduced power.  Its resultant contour will be entirely within the contour 

authorized in its previous permit.  Therefore, the policies underlying the freeze will not be 

disturbed by the acceptance and processing of this application. 

 

In light of the short period of time until the expiration of the permit, expedited processing hereby 

is requested. 


